
 

  

 

February 27, 2018 

Dear Valued Kidde Partner, 

Beginning March 1, 2018, Rapid Entry System Lock Boxes by Kidde will be available to 
purchase online at Lockbox.ShopKidde.com. Our Rapid Entry System Lockboxes will no longer 
be available for purchase using an order form by phone, fax or standard mail. Kidde has 
moved to the online ordering method in order to be fully compliant with industry security 
and privacy protocols for the protection of customer information, and to provide faster 
secure order processing. 

After setting up an account on the website, customers will be able to search for and select 
their specific Fire Department, make their product selection, and then checkout using a credit 
card. 

Going forward, please provide this new ordering information to lock box/building owners 
in your community - instead of the order forms.  

Sincerely, 

 

James Frazier 

 

  

SUPRASAFE 1 KEY LOCK BOX 

 

  

https://lockbox.shopkidde.com/
https://lockbox.shopkidde.com/
https://lockbox.shopkidde.com/supra-safe-1-1-to-2-keys-only.html

